
Hi boys and girls! 
 
Your teachers talked to you this week about how you should behave in the cafeteria.  You’ve 
been doing a good job, and I hope you keep it up all year.  Remember: 
 

• We stop talking when the lights go off 
• We follow directions the first time they are given 
• We clean up our area 
• We talk quietly 
• We say "please" and "thank you" 
• We are always kind  

 
Please remind your parents that there will be a PTO meeting next Wednesday night at 6:30 on 
Zoom. 
 
Have a nice weekend boys and girls, and I’ll see you on Monday. 
 


